
Sunday July 31 2016 

Children’s Church Rooms 104,105,                            
223 & 225                                                8:45 & 11 am 

Worship Services F.H.                           8:45 & 11 am 

Sunday School                                                 9:45 am 

UM Youth Fellowship Offsite                       6:00 pm 

Monday August 1, 2016 

MG Support Group Fellowship Hall           6:30 pm 

Trustees Room 204                                        6:30 pm 

Boy Scouts Scout Hut                                    7:00 pm 

Tuesday August 2, 2016 

Staff Meeting Room 204                               1:30 pm 

Missions Committee Room 204                   7:00 pm 

We’re So Glad You’re Here! 

Welcome!  We are so glad you have decided to worship at Chamblee First United  
Methodist Church on this Sunday morning.  Members and visitors alike, would you 
sign the attendance register and then pass it to your neighbor.  If you would like to 
join the membership of  Chamblee First, please step forward during the last verse 
of the last hymn.  We want you to become an official member of the family!  If you 
have your cell phone and need to keep it on, please turn it to the silent or vibrate 
mode and leave quietly if you receive a call.  Welcome!   

 

General Announcements 

 

After 11am Worship Service Today 
Walk Through the New Buildings & Sanctuary 

Today immediately following the worship service, until 1:30pm, you will have an opportunity 
to walk through the new buildings and the sanctuary. At that time you may write on the     
cement floor your prayers, missions, and hopes along with your name and date on the        
concrete floors. This will become somewhat of a time capsule. After the floors are finished   
and covered, generations down the line will be able to see our hopes and prayers for them 
when they replace those coverings. Please bring permanent markers with you and parents 
please keep your children close to you. The building committee will be there to help explain 
and direct. 
 

Children’s Choirs Start Back August 14! 
Starting August 14, we will be starting new and improved Cherub and Spirit Choirs rehearsal 
schedules.  These will now be taking place DURING the Sunday School hour! Each Children's 
Sunday School Class will come together to learn music and rhythms at the start of the Sunday 
School hour.  Don't worry, Ms. Emily and Ms. Mary will still be your faithful leaders!  We are 
already planning music and fun to start on August 14, so we look forward to seeing you then. 
Contact Allen Barbee with questions at abarbee@chambleeumc.org. 
 

August 3  -  Nominations Committee Meeting 
There will be a Nominations Committee meeting, Wednesday, August 3rd at 6pm.  The      
members of the Nominations Committee are Sandra Fancher, Ian Gatland, Marie Glover,    
Debbie Hall, George Hall, Hill Latham, Jane Manus, Ann Noel and Scott Pirnie.  If you are     
currently serving on a committee and would like to be relieved, please let Dr. Stowe know as 
soon as possible by email (royeeses@bellsouth.net).              

 

August 7  - Commotion Sunday & Blessing of the Backpacks 
Commotion Sunday is an eventful Sunday when all students are asked to bring their backpacks 
or tote bags for school to receive a “Backpack Prayer”.  Teachers are invited also!  This is also 
the day students are promoted to their next Sunday school class if they are going into kinder-
garten, 2nd grade, or 4th grade.  Contact Chris Tench if you have any questions. 

 

Women’s Retreat Painting Party Fundraiser 
The women's retreat committee is hosting a painting party fundraiser on August 14 from 2 to 
5pm in the Fellowship Hall. No artistic ability needed! The cost is $35, and all supplies are   
provided. Contact Jennifer Teahan at jentea74@hotmail.com if you would like to attend. 
 

Fall Bible Study  -  Prayer 
Bill Fisher and Mary Ruth Kearney will teach a study on “Prayer” by Philip Yancey on Thursdays 
at 6pm. The books will cost $8 and you can sign up online or with the insert in this bulletin.  
Sign up by August 14th to get a book before the class begins. The class will begin September 
8th and will last 6 weeks.  
 

Fall Bible Study  -  John 
Dr. Stowe, Rev. Rogers and Les Hammond will be teaching John on Wednesdays at 12:30pm.  
The books will cost $10 and you can sign up online or with the insert in this bulletin.  Sign up by 
August 14th to get a book before the class begins.  The class will begin September 7th and will 
last 10 weeks.     
 

  Chamblee First UMC’s Annual Golf Tournament  
September 12 at Trophy Club of Atlanta 

Application Forms at The Front Desk or Contact Paula Daniel 
Plan now to join us for this year’s Annual Golf Tournament to benefit Atlanta Habitat for Hu-
manity and Chamblee First United Methodist Church.  This year’s tournament will be 
on Monday, September 12th at the Trophy Club of Atlanta in Alpharetta.  The tournament will 
feature food, prizes, game enhancing opportunities and a lot of fun and fellowship.  Register 
your foursome today.  Applications can be picked up at the front desk at church.  Also, you can 
access the application online at www.chambleeumc.org under events and registration.      
Contact Paula Daniel at pdaniel@chambleeumc.org or at 770-457-2525 if you have any      
questions. 
                   
 
                                   

   July 31, 2016 

  11th Sunday After Pentecost 

   

Chamblee First   

United Methodist Church 

Wednesday August 3, 2016 

Nominations Committee Room 204        6:00 pm 

Chancel Choir Fellowship Hall                  7:00 pm 

First Five Rehearsal Room 123                 8:00 pm 

Thursday August 4, 2016 

Men’s BBQ Planning Meeting                   6:30pm  
Room 207 

AA Meeting Gym                                         8:00 pm 

Friday August 5, 2016 

No Scheduled Meetings/Activities 

Saturday August 6, 2016 

AA Meeting Gym                                         8:00 pm 

Mark Your Calendars 

Please Like Us on Facebook  

Scan this code or visit us at www.facebook.com/chambleefirstumc 

Restore II Report 
  

As we move along with construction there are several additions worth noting.  Concrete 
flooring in the new Youth Hall, Music Department, and Narthex is complete.  Footings are 
poured for the Canopy drop off area. 
 
All have noticed the new erected steel in the Youth/Music areas which represents the 
heights of the walls.  This steel lends support to the exterior and interior walls. Very soon 
steel trusses will be placed on top of these columns and will meld with the present roof 
structure of the Sanctuary and Fellowship Hall.  This process will also take place in the new 
Narthex/Hospitality area on the East side of the sanctuary. 
 
It is exciting to watch the progress as we see dreamed of spaces take their respective places 
on our church campus.  Hence, the Building Committee invites the congregation to take a 
walk through all areas on Sunday July 31 from noon to 1:30pm.  Bring your permanent 
markers etc. and write your visions, draw pictures, prayers for present and future on the 
new and old concrete floors.  Of course floor coverings will be placed over our thoughts but 
someday all will be revealed when future generations are once again renovating.  Building 
Committee members will be present to answer your questions. 
 
We have all worked hard for Restore II.  The future is happening now so continue praying 
for our church’s present and future needs. 
 
Ray Dunahoo cell:  770-363-0330        email: rc@dunahoo.com 
Ray Manus cell:  770-241-8827        email: raymanus@comcast.net 

tel:770-457-2525


Greetings and Announcements                              Rev. Dr. Royeese Stowe 
 
Call to Worship                                                                                   Dr. Stowe 
 
Prelude                      Jesus Loves Me/Claire de Lune                           Bock 
                                          Miss Hope Swing, pianist                    and Debussy 
                                                                 
*Hymn                                  O Worship the King                                UMH 73 
 
*Affirmation of Faith                                                                         UMH 881 
 
*Gloria Patri                                                                                           UMH 70 
   
Prayer Concerns & Celebrations                                                    Dr. Stowe 
      
Prayer of Hope                                                                        Rev. Jeff Rogers 
 
The Lord’s Prayer 
Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name.  Thy kingdom 
come, thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven.  Give us this day      
our daily bread.  And forgive us our trespasses, as we forgive those    
who trespass against us.  And lead us not into temptation, but deliver   
us from evil.  For thine is the kingdom, and the power and the glory         
forever.  Amen 
 
Offertory              Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee                       Van Dyke  
                                             Summer Choir with                    and Beethoven 
                                 Mrs. Becky Sanders, pianist 
 
*Doxology     Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow          UMH 95                                                                
 
*Prayer of Dedication                                                                 Rev. Rogers 
 
Passing of the Peace 
  
Children’s Sermon                                                     Rev. Lavonia Winford                                                  
 
*Hymn                    Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah              UMH 127                                                           
 
Special Music                            Born Again                                    Third Day 
                         Mstr. Will Hamilton, vocalist and guitarist 
 
*Gospel Lesson                     Luke 17: 11-19                           Rev. Rogers 

 
Sermon                                     “Gratitude”                                   Dr. Stowe 
              
*Hymn                     Blest Be the Tie That Binds                        UMH 557 
 
 
 

 
Choral Response                               Messiah 
                                                       Summer Choir 
 
*Benediction                                                                                         Dr. Stowe 
 
Postlude                                     Jesus Shall Reign                                   Hatton 
                                                 Mrs. Sanders, pianist 
 
*Please stand as able 

 Hearing Devices  and Large Print Hymnals are available   

 Please see an Usher if you need any assistance 
 
 

CCLI #11137796 

8:45 & 11am Order of Worship In Our Thoughts and Prayers 
David Adams (Les Hammond’s brother-in-law), Cheryl Atkins, Sharon 
Babb (Shirley Pirnie’s sister), Brittany Dunlap, Ross Glover, Kelli Gonyea 
and Ron Gonyea, Bob Hammond (Les Hammond's brother), Brittany 
Lingle, Bryan Nichols, Susan Nichols, Taylor Rand (awaiting a heart   
transplant), Betty Robinson, Ann Shearouse, Brad Sherrill, Celia Snyder, 
family of Denny Swing (Holly Swing’s father), and Dana Witherspoon.  
Please remember those serving in the military, our shut-ins, and all those 
battling cancer.   

Scan this image to be directed to our mobile online giving site.    

Gospel Lesson 

Luke 17: 11-19 (NRSV) 
11 On the way to Jerusalem Jesus was going through the region between     
Samaria and Galilee. 12As he entered a village, ten lepers approached him. 
Keeping their distance, 13they called out, saying, ‘Jesus, Master, have mercy 
on us!’ 14When he saw them, he said to them, ‘Go and show yourselves to the 
priests.’ And as they went, they were made clean. 15Then one of them, when 
he saw that he was healed, turned back, praising God with a loud voice. 16He 
prostrated himself at Jesus’ feet and thanked him. And he was a Samaritan. 
17Then Jesus asked, ‘Were not ten made clean? But the other nine, where are 
they? 18Was none of them found to return and give praise to God except this 
foreigner?’ 19Then he said to him, ‘Get up and go on your way; your faith has 
made you well.’  

 

Financial Report  -  General Fund  
29th Week:  July 17, 2016 

                            Total Tithes & Income: $474,769.13 

                            Total Expenses:                $492,284.54 

                              Variance:                           $ (17,515.41)                                    

Restore II Weekly Report 
We have 136 pledges for Restore II. 

                       Cash on hand:                                      $1,521,731 

                       Pledges outstanding:                          $  448,329                                                                         

                       Total funds available for project:    $1,970,060 

We will have updated financial reports next Sunday, after Kathy Brannon 
returns from vacation. If you Need Us! 

Rev. Dr. Royeese Stowe, Senior Pastor  -  royeeses@bellsouth.net  cell 404-317-3233 

Rev. Jeff Rogers, Associate Pastor  -  jrogers@chambleeumc.org 

Chris Tench, Director of PMO & Children’s Ministries -  ctench@chambleeumc.org 

Allen Barbee, Minister of Music  -  abarbee@chambleeumc.org 

Bill Callaway, Organist  -  bcallaway630@earthlink.net 

Becky Sanders, Pianist 

Rev. Lavonia Winford, Pastor of Students & Families -  lwinford@chambleeumc.org 

Paula Daniel, Membership & Outreach Activities Coordinator   -  pdaniel@chambleeumc.org 

Kathy Brannon, Financial Secretary  -  kbrannon@chambleeumc.org 

Alexis Rodriguez, AV Engineer  -  av@chambleeumc.org 

Dolly Stratton, Administrative Assistant  -  dstratton@chambleeumc.org 

 

  4147 Chamblee Dunwoody Road  - Chamblee, GA  30341 

  770-457-2525  -  www.chambleeumc.org 

Prayer List Policy:  If your prayer request has been in the bulletin for more than two months,                  
it will automatically be removed.  If you wish for it to be re-added  please email Dolly at 
dstratton@chambleeumc.org and let her know.  You may do this as soon as you realize it has been 
removed.  Thank you. 

mailto:dstratton@chambleeumc.org

